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Newsletter of the USS BAINBRIDGE
Association 2nd Quarter of 2023

Message from your President

Ahoy shipmates. We currently have 159 members on our roster. Of those, only 71 have 
their dues current. We have 28 members that are 1-3 years in arrears. We have 32 members 
that are 4-10 years in arrears and 28 members that are 11 years and greater in arrears. Our 
association is losing the battle to stay in existence. Participation in reunions has been 
lacking. New members joining our association are far and few in between. The paying of 
the annual dues tells the story. Without the members supporting our association with their 
payment of dues and purchases of our ships store items, we as an Association will cease to 
exist. I encourage all of you to make an extra effort to be proactive and pay your dues on an 
annual basis, and attend our reunions if possible. Your support will keep us viable as an 
Association. All I ask is your help in keeping your dues current.  Please contact Richard 
Goerner to get the status of your last dues submission and Richard Holloway for the 
payment of you dues. As always, I am here to assist you with questions or problems that 
may arise.

In regards to our next reunion, The hotel has been selected and contract signed. The dates 
of the reunion are: Sunday May 19th until Wednesday May 22nd,  2024. The hotel info is: 
The Courtyard Norfolk Downtown 520 East Plume Street Norfolk, VA. 23510. The phone 
number is (757)963-6000. Reservations are being taken by the hotel. Please remember to 
tell them that you are with the Bainbridge Association group. 

Venues available: Harbor cruises from Nauticus, Home of the Battleship Wisconsin. 
Armed Forces Memorial. MacArthur Center. Town Point Park. Hampton Roads Naval 
Museum. Remember, The association not longer provides transportation or arrangements of 
venues. We will provide for the functions conducted inside the hotel only. I have tentatively 
arranged a tour of the DDG-96, USS Bainbridge during our reunion. As the reunion gets 
closer, I will firm up our tour with the PAO of the ship. 

USS BAINBRIDGE DLGN/CGN-25 
First nuclear powered destroyer—Fourth ship to bear the name Bainbridge 

Commissioned Quincy MA, Oct 1962—Decommissioned Norfolk VA, Oct 1995 

In Honor and Remembrance of 
All Who Served 

2nd Qtr 2023
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NAVYTIIIES/November 13, 1995 

More ships, squadrons on '96 chopping block 
By John Burlage 
Times staff writ.er 

WASHINGTON -The aircraft 
carrier America leads the list of 
32 ships and eight aviation squad­
rons to be decommissioned in fis­
c a  I 1 9 9 6 , t.h e N a v y  h a s  
announced.· 

Homeported in Norfolk, Ameri­
ca is scheduled to be decommis­
sioned in September 1996 after 
completing a Mediterranean de­
ployment in February 1996. 

Other ships on the list: 
■ The nuclear-powered guided

missile cruiser Bainbridge, leaving 
four in the fleet. 

■ Six guided missile frigates,
leaving 27. 

■ Seven nuclear-powered at­
tack submarines, leaving 76. 

■ Four destroyer tenders and
three submarine tenders, leaving 
eight. 

■ Six auxiliary ships.
■ Three salvage tugs.
■ An oceanographic research

vessel. 

Squadrons going away: 
■ Two attack squadrons.
■ Two fighter squadrons.
■ One fighter attack squadron.
■ One carrier airborne early

warning squadron. 
■ One patrol squadron.
■ One helicopter composite

squadron. 

Saying goodbye 

On the way out: The aircraft carrier America, now on last 
deployment, is one of 32 ships to be decommissioned in 1996. 

-The End of an Era -

USS Bainbridge DLGN/ CGN 25

After leaving the Navy, I kept track of general info on the Bainbridge. I saved this article from the November 1995 issue of the Navy Times. There she was, second on the list for 
decommissioning. With the Bainbridge being my workplace and home away from home for the time I was aboard, it brought back a lot of memories and a little sadness to see the
service of the Navy's first nuclear powered destroyer was coming to an end.  Joe Bisig



USS Bainbridge Association 2023 Sea Stories 
2 2nd Qtr 2023



    USS Bainbridge Association 2023 Sea Stories from various shipmates

https://www.facebook.com/groups/420857841400573/user/100002460598702/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVgtZ-UVY8f9_CnvFyr-s3BXwdMXtLqgw7PObvXgU6UvHN5C-BEFylUbEd9ppNWGvqyR8ZHAgg9g43_CSr5QQb4JwdgzABFd0ZoRnMvYDmH9OTUtTBjAnW4wufFNQKtHHWec_JDuVnvq2NHzpfoaC4hrYvVxxy6lQr7z8GIO02NvK95J9iefuG_ovUh7hIKj3U&__tn__=-UC%2CP-R


32nd Qtr 2023

You Don’t Want to Miss Another Issue 

Please ensure that your mailing address and E-mail address is correct on our roster. If it is not correct PLEASE submit those
kind of changes by mail to: 
Richard Goerner 256 Cassingham Lane Boiling Springs, SC. 29316. E-Mail: renreog.r@charter.net

Dues are payable January 1st. of each calendar year. If your dues are not current, submit a check for $15.00 per year to :

USS Bainbridge Association (C/O Dick Holloway) 9307 Teakwood Lane,  Garden Ridge, Texas 78266

Members receiving the newsletter via an email, will not receive a hard copy unless requested. 

(THE CONTACT E-MAIL ADDRESSES ARE LISTED BELOW 

Last Name____________________________ First__________________ Middle Initial____ Nickname____________________ 

Spouse’s Name________________________________________________________ 

Street Address________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________________________________State_______________  Zip ________________  

Dates aboard the BAINBRIDGE_____________  Rank/Rating while Aboard the  ship______   Division_____________ 

E-Mail Address_______________________________________________________Tel. Number (  )____________________ 

Published by the USS Bainbridge Association 

Association Officers 

President:  Charles Gilbert 
Vice Pres:  Garland Bishop 
Treasurer: Dick Holloway 
Secretary:  Richard Goerner

charlesgilbert63@gmail.com 
campergarland@yahoo.com
rehhardwood@earthlink.net 
renreog.r@charter.net

Appointed Officials 

Chaplain:    Garland Bishop 
Historian:    Bob Beaty 
News Editors: ChuckkGilbert  
&Joe Bisig
Photographer:  Mauro Greco   
Archives: Charles Gilbert 
Webmaster: Charles Gilbert

campergarland@yahoo.com
rlb8601@cox.net 

charlesgilbert63@gmail.com 
Joe.bisig@centurylink.net

mtgshb3@yahoo.com 
charlesgilbert63@gmail.com 
charlesgilbert63@gmail.com

1995 Norfolk VA 
1996 St. Louis MO 
1997 Charleston SC 
1998 San Diego CA 
1999 Branson MO 
2000 Tallahassee FL 
2001 Tucson AZ 
2002 Rapid City SD 
2003 Washington DC 
2004 Las Vegas NV 

2005* Ft. Lauderdale FL 
2006 San Antonio TX 
2007 San Diego CA
2009 Savannah GA 
2010 Puget Sound WA 
2012 Omaha NE 
2013 Chattanooga TN 
2015 Albuquerque NM 
2016 Springfield, IL 2017 
2017 Lancaster, PA
2018 Phoenix, AZ
2021 New Orleans, LA
2022 Las Vegas, NV
*Cancelled due to two hurricanes 

Please keep your dues & contact infor-
mation up to date. If you need to check 
on your dues status or change your con-
tact information, contact Dick Holloway
or Richard Goerner.
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